
Thomas A. Hunt
3312 W. 99 St. 
Cleveland, Ohio 
44102

The Adirondack Museum
Blue Mountain Lake, New York
12812

Mr. H. J. Swinney (Director)

Sir:
I would like to thank you for your quick response 

to the letter I sent you concerning a book by Dr. Billot 
Porter called Forever Wild, and was most pleased wltji the 
reference to the magazine Modern Photography concerning 
his series of books. However, since you do not have the 
technical Information which I requested, could you please 
at your convenience, forward to me the mailing address of 
Dr. Porter If you have It available.

Cordtally

Thomas A. Hunt


